
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/9/2014 3:24:38 PM
Subject: RE: Outside Legal Counsel

It’s a do-nothing item, but if we veto then it will cause discussion on the floor. 
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 3:22 PM

To: Patel, Swati

Subject: Outside Legal Counsel
 
                This is still an open item on the budget veto list.  If this really is pointless and doesn’t do anything, then I’d 
like to veto it as a clean-up matter.  Thanks.
 
CLS

 
     92.18.      (GOV: OEPP-Outside Legal Counsel)  In the event circumstances necessitate that the Governor's Office of 
Executive Policy and Programs acquire the services of outside legal counsel, the Governor's Office must follow 
procedures established by the SC Consolidated Procurement Code.
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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